
From: Ruth, Amy C.
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Subject: 2RP-2695 Legg Federal Battery Closure
Date: Wednesday, October 07, 2015 3:07:56 PM
Attachments: Legg Federal Closure.pdf

Hi everyone,
 
Attached for your review and approval is the closure report for the Legg Federal 2RP-2695.  I will be
 in Artesia tomorrow for most of the day and would like to stop by your office in the afternoon if the
 last meeting doesn’t get ridiculous.  I have a reclamation beginning on the North Indian Flats 24
 Federal #14 that I’d also like to let y’all know about.  We need caliche for some serious road repairs
 and that helped get it moving!  Hope to see you soon…
 
Thanks!
 
Amy
 

 

Amy C. Ruth
BOPCO, L.P.
EH&S Remediation Specialist
522 W. Mermod, Suite 704
Carlsbad, NM  88220
Office: (575)887-7329
Fax: (575)887-7473
Cell: (432)661-0571
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